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   07 November 2013 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Children in Need Day is on Friday the 15th of November.  School Council would like to invite all 

children to come to school in non-uniform for a minimum donation of £1 which will all go to this 

worthwhile charity.  It would be great if we could all wear something spotty but it is not 

compulsory. 

 

This year we would also like to hold a cake sale.  Some children in Chestnut class are going to 

make small (maybe spotty!) cakes to sell after school at 3pm from the Pavilion.  We would 

welcome any contributions of small cakes (spotty if possible) to sell: to be brought into the 

school office on the day please. 

 

We will be holding guess the weight of the large spotty cake competition during the day.  Entry 

to this competition is included in the minimum donation of £1. If you would like an extra guess of 

the weight of the cake, then you can buy these for 50p more! 

 

West Dean CE Primary School Council 
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